
Term 1 14th February 2024 Tawhai Newsletter 

Kia ora e te whānau 

 

COMMUNICATION 

As previously mentioned, this will be our main form of communication this year, as we are no longer using 

Educa.  If you are reading this message on Facebook or the school website, and DID NOT receive an 

email, please contact Kelly in the office as soon as possible with a preferred email address. 

 

LEARNING CONVERSATIONS COMING UP 

We will be having learning conversations in week 5 (Monday 26th and Tuesday the 27th of 

February).  Please make sure you book a time slot to meet with your child's teacher by clicking on the 

following link and following the steps, alternatively, contact Kelly on 045636329 to make a booking; 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/ 

The code is g55rb 

Teachers are looking forward to meeting with you and sharing your child's great start to the year. 

 

Ngā mihi nui 

Karen Poole 

Principal 
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